
From: Sen. Anna MacKinnon
To: Senate Finance Committee
Cc: Juli Lucky
Subject: FW: SB45
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 12:29:19 PM

From: Clai Porter [mailto:ncp@gci.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 12:15 PM
To: Sen. Lyman Hoffman <Sen.Lyman.Hoffman@akleg.gov>; Sen. Anna MacKinnon
<Sen.Anna.MacKinnon@akleg.gov>; Sen. Peter Micciche <Sen.Peter.Micciche@akleg.gov>; Sen.
Mike Dunleavy <Sen.Mike.Dunleavy@akleg.gov>; sen.natasha.von@akleg.gov; Sen. Donny Olson
<Sen.Donny.Olson@akleg.gov>
Subject: SB45
 
Senator;
 
Thank you for considering SB45, relating to exemption from construction contractor licensing.  Please
support and pass this bill.
 
This bill helps consumers to know whether the home they are buying is constructed by licensed and
bonded contractors.  As someone who is involved in the housing construction industry, there are too
many instances where unlicensed builders mislead buyers into believing they are protected by insurance
and bonding.
 
SB45 is a small effort to help consumers, and it does not prevent anyone from buying and selling homes.
 
Sincerely,
 
N. Claiborne Porter, Jr., AIA
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